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We have our eyes 
on the future.

There is no cure 

for curiosity…

The Coldest War
Foreign Affairs Group 

Packing the Court
Moment in Time Group

Bitcoin Basics
Investment Club

Dreaming of your garden? 

There is a new club with 

your name on it...

The Garden Club

Dull and boring is overrated. 

Spruce up your space with a 

Winter Mantle 

Makeover
Feb 4



Bridge. Wednesday Bridge, previously 

held at the Cabana is now playing on 

Bridgebase Online at 1pm. This is open 

to all residents who play at Intermediate 

level or higher. $5 per game per person. 

Sign up in pairs required. Contact Alan 

for instructions: alan_a@comcast.net, 

508-662-9500. 

The Cabana Room Players continues 

with their 2-weekly Zoom meetings while 

collaborating on music video projects. 

Their latest masterpiece is Ride The 

River by JJ Cale is now online at: https://

youtu.be/zejVe5UeIyk. Contact Rob, 

robwhite5@me.com.  

Caregivers Network is a support group 

for residents who have loved ones with 

dementia.  They meet virtually on the 

2nd and 4th Tuesday, 4pm. Contact 

Jane,  jstreisfeld@gmail.com.  

Clubs & Groups  

Chamber Music Group have weekly 

practices each Tuesday, 12pm-2pm, in 

a resident’s home. Contact Suzanne, 

suzanne7471@gmail.com. 

Fishing Group is making plans for the 

upcoming season, including fishing at 

local ponds, the Cape Cod Canal and 

charters. Visit their photo album on 

www.pinehills.net. Contact Bart, 

bart.madruga@parsons.com. 

Foreign Affairs  will meet on Zoom 

Thursday, February 18, 4pm, to 

discuss The Coldest War: Great Power 

Competition in the Arctic. Contact 

Perry, PRKPinehills@gmail.com. 

French Conversation Group is meeting 

weekly in person. Contact Lisa, 

Lisa.redburn@gmail.com.  
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Antique & Classic Car Club meets 

seasonally and welcomes new members.  

V i s i t  t he i r  phot o  a lb um  on 

www.Pinehi l ls .net .  Contact  Pat , 
pyasigian@gmail.com.  

Applied Philosophy meets via Zoom the 

2nd and 4th Wednesdays. February topic 

is How to use Google Forum to Create, 

discuss and Document various Topics. 
Contact Anil,  anilnkumar2001@ 

gmail.com. 

Art Society. Monday, February 22, is Red 

with Love, an art project for 

members. Utilizing various shades of red, 
members will make a Valentines card for 

family, friend, the world or all three. Use 

inspiring words, mixed media or paint. 

Email your finished piece by noon, 

Monday, February 22. Contact Roxanne: 

Roxanne@picworth.com. 

Art Studio will meet outdoors when 

weather permits for plein air painting  

Tuesdays, 9:30am, until restrictions are 

lifted. There is no instruction. Contact 

Ellie, ellie.tagliamonte@gmail.com.  

Backgammon. Play online with other 

r e s i d e n t s .  C o n t a c t  J a y , 

jaycannie@comcast.net.  

Bird Brains will continue their walks, 

weather permitting, on the 2nd and 4th 

Fridays, 10:30am. Meet at Rye Tavern. 

Masks required. Contact Stew, 

ssandbird@yahoo.com. 

We are working to make your amenities at 

The Stonebridge Club more available amid 

Covid19. The gradual easing of restrictions 

will continue as long as it is supported by 

the state. Masks are required in all 

locations when you are unable to maintain 

6 feet of social distance, and outdoor 

gatherings are limited to 25. You are 

encouraged to wash your hands regularly 

and carry hand sanitizer. The Stonebridge 

Clubhouse is staffed Monday–Saturday, 

however it remains closed to the public. 

Restroom facilities are not available. 

PHLOA Groups are encouraged to continue 

meeting virtually and outdoors. Contact 

smicciche@pinehills.com to reserve space 

on the Great Lawn or parking lot.  



Clubs & Groups  

person activities have been put on 

hold. I f  you have any Zoom 

s u g g e s t i o n s ,  c o n t a c t  N a n c y , 

nkr1209@aol.com 

TED Talks meets the 3rd Tuesday, 7-

8:30pm, on Zoom. Feed your curiosity. 

C o n t a c t  R i c k ,  r i c k . f r a z i e r @ 

comcast.net.   

Veterans at The Pinehills is an active 

group with 200 plus members. To be 

added to their mailing list, contact 

Bruce: bmriccio@comcast.net.  

Weight Watchers. Continue your 

journey with discounted live virtual 

workshops at ww.com. Contact 

Patricia, patricia.e.shaheen@ww.com.  

Wednesday Writers continue to meet 

the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays, 1pm,  

on Zoom. Additionally, they continue to 
collect donations for the South Shore 

Community Action Council's food 

program from contributions from their 

anthology. To download a copy of the 

A n t h o l o g y ,  g o  t o : 

https://bit.ly/3okxkkH.  Donations can 

be made at: https://bit.ly/3okxkkH. 

For a hardcopy contact John, 

johndecker888@gmail.com. 

Womanade will meet March 8, 3pm, to 

hear from professional organize, Ann 

Hieser. The Pinehills appreciates your 

continued support at this critical time.  

Donations may be mailed in care of 
our Treasurer: Patricia Brylinsky, 14 

Holbeck Corner, Plymouth, MA 02360 

Writers Circle is looking for new 

members. They now meet once a 

month on the third Tuesday, 11am-

1pm, on Zoom.  Contact Jonnie, 

jonniegarstka@gmail.com. 

Merry Book Club will meet Monday, 

February 22, on Zoom to discuss The 

Bluest Eye by Toni Morrison. Contact 

Vivien, vivienrc@gmail.com.  

Shalom Book Group will meet discuss 
The Third Daughter by Talia Carner on 

Monday, February 8, 7pm Contact 

Sandy, sspekman@gmail.com. 

Singles Pageturners wil l meet  

February 23, 4:15pm, to discuss The 

Lions of Fifth Avenue by Fiona Davis. 

Contact Linda, lindagill61@gmail.com. 
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NEW! Garden Club is an opportunity for 

residents to explore the ornamental plant 

world through discussion, lectures, books, 

and garden visits both locally and beyond 
from March through October. You don’t 

need to be an active gardener to enjoy 

this club, just an interest in all things 

h o r t i c u l t u r a l .  C o n t a c t  L i s a , 

remby@mac.com.  

Good Deeds Society makes tie blankets 

for local charities and is always looking for 

more people to help. Contact Hilary, 

kevhil@comcast.net.  

Great Discussions will meet Monday, 

February, 8, 1-3pm, on Zoom. Contact 

Jessica, jessicaakarmen@gmail.com.  

Hadassah 2021 Mah Jongg cards can be 

preordered and sent directly to you. Send 

a check payable to Hadassah for $9 
(standard print) or $10 (large print) for 

each card. Indicate how many, which type 

and mailing address. Send to: Clara 

Freedman 24 Boatwrights Loop Plymouth, 

MA 02360, or place check with 

information in the drop box at the front 

door of the Stonebridge Club. 

History: Inter War Year Discussion Group 

will host part 2 of their discussion, led by 

Mark Hague, on Isolationism in the US 

Between the Wars, Tuesday, February 2, 

4pm, on Zoom. Contact Ron,  

rslindeman@yahoo.com. 

History: Moment in Time will meet 
Thursday, February 11, 4pm, to discuss 

Packing the Court, when political parties 

in power used their strength to nominate 

judges who reflect their political ideology.  

T o  j o i n ,  c o n t a c t  F r a n k , 

fcallahan424@gmail.com. 

Investment Club February 9, 7pm, via 

Zoom,  Bitcoin Basics. Sound investment 

or Market Bubble? Find out more about 

this and other digital currencies, a volatile 

market valued at around $1 trillion, up 

over 150% in the last three months. This 

is a great opportunity to question and 

learn from Chris Arbuthnot, CFA, Chief 
Investment Officer, and Portfolio Manager 

at Kennebeck Global, a Newport, RI 

hedge fund. Chris has a BA, Economics, 

University of Rochester and MBA, Kellogg 

School of Management, and is a former 

market topping portfolio manager at 

Manulife. No prior investing experience 

necessary. Women and couples 

encouraged to attend. Zoom invitation 

will be sent out prior to the meeting. 

Contact John,  johndecker888@ 

gmail.com.

Kayak Network. The season is quickly 

approaching. To be added to their 

directory, contact Ken, kenstone1016@ 

gmail.com

Library at The Stonebridge Club. Please 

continue to enjoy the outdoor library, in 

the tall cabinet, in the outer vestibule. 

Help yourself to books, magazines and 

puzzles, but do not return any books at 

this time. Unfortunately, we also cannot 

welcome the donation of books, until 

further notice. 

Meditation meets Tuesdays, 4-5pm on 

Zoom. Contact Pam, healthcoachpam@ 

icloud.com.

Men’s Group will meet February 25, 

7pm, to hear Plymouth Philharmonic 

Conductor Steven Karidoyanes who will 

bring the music to life with an overview 

of its history, composers, and structure. 

Register for this Zoom meeting at 

MensGroupPH.website2.me/register.  

Newcomers Group looks for ways 

introduce new residents in a safe way.  

To be added to their Facebook page, 

contact Kerrie, klirosi@gmail.com. 

New Yorker Discussion Group meets via  

Zoom, the 2nd and 4th Tuesday of the 

month to discuss articles from New 
Yorker magazine. Contact Carol, 

ph.carol2@gmail.com.  

Pickleball is available indoor at Village 

Racquet & Fitness Club, 508-224-

0303. Contact Sue, smjarvi@gmail.com. 

Ping Pong will resume meeting 

Mondays, Wednesday and Fridays when 

the building reopens.  

Pond Swimmers is an informal, 

seasonal group who enjoys swimming in 

ponds including Great Island Pond. 

Contact Bill, billryan42@gmail.com.  

Quilt Club. To be added to their mailing 

l i s t ,  c o n t a c t  M a r i l y n , 
eyamartino@yahoo.com. 

Shalom Group at The Pinehills sponsors 

events throughout the year including 

Jewish holiday celebrations, films, and 

social get-togethers. Everyone is 

welcome. Due to the pandemic, in 

Book Groups 




